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October 24, 1973 

File: NG-3513 Serial: NG-73-513 

Mr. Norman C. Moseley, Director 
Directorate of Regulatory Operations 
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Region II, Suite 818 
230 Peachtree Street, N.W.  
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. Moseley: 

H. B. ROBINSON UNIT NO. 2 
LICENSE DPR-23 

RO SUMMARY EVALUATION REPORT 
FOR REPORT NO. 50-261/72-7 

RESOLUTION OF PROPRIETARY STATUS 

In your letter dated October 4, 1973, you requested that we inform 
you in writing as to the proprietary or nonproprietary nature of the infor
mation contained in your attached RO Summary Evaluation Report for Inspection 
Report No. 50-261/72-7.  

We have reviewed the report and state that there is no information 
of a proprietary nature contained therein.  

Yours very truly, 

E. El Utley 
Vice-President 
Bulk Power Supply 

DBW:mvp 

cc: Messrs. C. D. Barham 
N. B. Bessac 
T. E. Bowman 
B. J. Furr 
D. V. Menscer 
D. B. Waters 
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Letter from Carolina Power and Light Company, E. E. Utley, 
dated October 24, 1973 - 50-261/72-7 
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